
Holy Family Parish 
 

 
 

SATURDAY, January 22, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Georgia Anne Perry,  
                           Req. Pat & Bob McCarthy 
     5:30 pm + Ellen Alwell, Req. Husband Pat   
SUNDAY, January 23, 2011  
     7:30 am   +  People of the Parish 
     9:00 am    + John Brady, Req. Kelleher Family 
   10:30 am    + Elaine Smith, Req. The Schmidt Family 
   12:00 pm    + Eugene T. Wood, Req. Margaret Wood  
     5:30 pm    + Stella Migdalski, Req. Family 
MONDAY, January 24, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, January 25, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Angela Palermo, Req. Family 
WEDNESDAY, January 26, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Sofie Gandorfal, Req. Robert O’Hea  
THURSDAY, January 27, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Father  
FRIDAY, January 28, 2011                          
     8:00 am   + Maimie Shortis, Req. Mike & Margaret O’Neill 
                         & Family  
SATURDAY, January 29, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Georgia Anne Perry, Req. Sharon & Joe  
                           Keegan 
     5:30 pm + Robert Anthony Ettore, Req. The Percy 
                           Family   
SUNDAY, January 30, 2011  
     7:30 am   + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Father  
     9:00 am    + Thomas Dougan, Req. Family 
   10:30 am    + Rosale Mancuso, Req. Husband Peter  
   12:00 pm    + Thomas Brown, Req. Allison &  
                                 Patrick Jacques  
     5:30 pm    + Ralph & Charlotte Cappola, Req. Son &  
                                 Daughter 
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                                                        Union Beach, NJ  
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:15 to 5:30 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:9:00 -3:00 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12 -6:00 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Kathy Mc Connell at 732-739-3276 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, 
service to the poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much 
more!  Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-
721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 AM to 2 PM.  
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Questions please contact Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 
 

. 
Teresa Javins 
Artie Renfroe            Elizabeth Hickey  
Jack Wegman            Fr. Dan Hesko 
 
RECENTLY ILL:  Angela Della Pietro, Patricia Cohen,  
Veronica Grutkowski   Benny Benyamini, William Dick, 
Alice  Morrison, John Sitty, Ann Kofoed,   Terry Dittmar, 
Wojciechowski Family, Nicole Hosier, Paul Rivera, Douglas, 
Rosalie Caruso, Carol McKenna, Alan Reed, Dorothy Arendt, 
Nancy Leonetti,  Barbara Grasso, Ralph & Leah Grasso, 
Cecilia Irwin, Frank & Antoinette Fusco. 

 



January 23, 2011 
Dear Parishioners, Dear Parishioners, 
   We shall never be able to grasp the 
mystery that is the divine trinity; we can 
only believe it. Illustrations might help, but 
they do not explain the mystery of it. For 
example, the illustration of three burning 
candles might help. Held close together, the 
three flames remain three. Join the three 
wicks and there is only one flame, but three 

candles. 
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   St. Augustine spoke of one mind penetrated by three 
dimensions: (1) memory -- Father; (2) understanding -- Son; 
(3) love -- Spirit. St. Irenaeus suggested a man with two 
hands; Son is left and Spirit is right. St. Patrick used the 
one plant of the three-leaf clover to describe for the 
ancient pre-Christian Irish the concept of one God in 
three divine persons.  
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   Still, the Trinity remains a mystery. Every time we 
make the sign of the cross (i.e., when we make the sign 
of the cross from head to chest to shoulders we cross 
ourselves -- we do not "bless" ourselves) we proclaim 
our faith in the Trinity, while voicing our hope of 
eventually entering fully into that great mystery. 
                                      Fr. Mark    

RESPECT LIFE 
If you are not able to attend one of the Pro-Life Rally’s either in 
Trenton or Washington, D.C. this Monday, January 24, 2011, 
we invite you to join us in prayer.  The following is just one 
prayer you can pray for an end to abortion.  

 
Prayer to End Abortion 

 
Lord God, I thank you today for the gift of my life,  

And for the lives of all my brothers and sisters.  
I know there is nothing that destroys more life than 

abortion,  
Yet I rejoice that you have conquered death  

by the Resurrection of Your Son.  
I am ready to do my part in ending abortion.  

Today I commit myself  
Never to be silent,  

Never to be passive,  
Never to be forgetful of the unborn.  

I commit myself to be active in the pro-life movement,  
And never to stop defending life  

Until all my brothers and sisters are protected,  
And our nation once again becomes  

A nation with liberty and justice  
Not just for some, but for all,  

Through Christ our Lord. Amen! 
 

CHARISMATIC HEALING MASS 
Monday January 24 at 8 p.m. at Holy Cross Church, Ward Ave. 
& Rumson Rd., Rumson, NJ.  Celebrant Fr. Vic Butler. 
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WEEKEND OF JANUARY 29 AND 30 

Serving at the Altar  
5:30 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 

Deryn Albrecht 
Colin Mathias 

Faith Reash 
Eddie Reash  

Katherine 
Grompone 

Lorenzo Valente 
10:30 AM 12:00 PM 5:30 PM 
Adam Bryant  

Violet Ries 
Sean Knoll 

Christopher Zeller 
Victoria Defabritis 

Katherine 
Defabritis 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

 

5:30 PM T. Mathias F. Cozzati, S. Donnelly 
7:30 AM D. Ellis A. Gallo, J. Reash 
9:00 AM L. White O. Byrne, F. Byrne 
10:30 AM R. Janasz-

Nagle 
M. Celestino, K. Duffy 

12:00 PM W. Large D. Javins, G/ Markey   
5:30 PM J. Neubauer T. Aiken, J. Tonks 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – January 16 

1st Collection –Weekly $8,647 
2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities $1,932 

This Week – January 23 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Church in Latin America 
Next Week – January 30 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul Society 

 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal in Action! 
Catholic Charities in the United States is one of the most 

recognized names 
and largest non-
profit organizations 
in the country.  Our 
Catholic Charities 
in the Diocese of 
Trenton provides 
services and care to 
more than 100,000 
of our most needy 
citizens.  Our 

Catholic Charities is a leader in the state in areas such as foster 
care, housing, job training, therapy, emergency food, 
emergency care, substance abuse, and many other social 
service programs.  The plain truth is that much of the funding 
from the state and Federal government for social services is 
declining and need for these services is always increasing.  
The Bishop’s Appeal helps to fund Catholic Charities to 
respond to the ever growing need. 

ALTAR FLOWER MEMORIALS 
The following dates are available for Altar Flower Memorials: 
the week of February 13 and February 20.  Please provide 
your name and phone number, along with the date you prefer 
and the name of your loved one to be remembered, with your 
check made out to the Altar & Rosary Society and place it in 
either the collection basket or drop off at the parish office. 
 



Third Sunday in Ordinary Time   

       YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 
MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:30 TO 8:30 P.M.  

In Memorial Hall 
Any student in grade 9 through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  We meet each Sunday in Memorial 
Hall (below the church).  Hope to see you there! 

High School Youth Ministry  
John Angotti & Jamm at Carnegie Hall 

 
The Diocese of Trenton invited all High School Youth 
Ministries to enjoy a night of praise and worship with John 
Angotti & Jamm at Carnegie Hall on Friday, January 14.  
Pictured above from Holy Family High School Youth 
Ministry is: (left to right) Morgan Hennessy, Anna 
Connors, Mary Bentley, and our Youth Director Adele 
Wright.  More than 350 choristers joined John Angotti in 
this amazing and inspiring night of song! 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
First Penance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Create-A-Card Sale 
The created artwork by our Religious Education Students is 
available for sale in the office for $20.00 per box.  The package 
contains 20- Blank Note cards displaying their winning designs.  

VIRTUS TRAINING 
Monday, January 31, 2011 

Holy Family Parish will offer a “Virtus, Protecting God’s 
Children for Adult Awareness” session on the evening of 
Monday, January 31, 2011, in the school cafeteria at 7:00 
p.m.  The session is being conducted by Facilitator JoAnn 
Fortino. Please call 732-264-7043 if you plan to attend so 
that we may have a proper count for hand-outs. In addition, 
all participants are encouraged to pre-register at the VIRTUS 
website at:  www.virtus.org  click on the yellow registration 
link on the left and follow the prompts.  
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS CONTINUED: 

Be a “Prayer Angel” Sponsor 
for a First Communion Child 

We would like to ask our parishioners to pick up a Prayer 
Angel from the board near the Holy Family Altar side of the 
church today with the name of one of our First 
Penance/Communion students and have them pray for their 
spiritual guidance. 

Atlantic City Bus Trip – January 29 
The Holy Name Society of Holy Family Parish is sponsoring an 
Atlantic City Bus Trip on Saturday, January 29, 2011.  You must 
be 21 or over to purchase a ticket.  Tickets are $35 pp which 
includes a $20 Bally’s rebate and includes water, soda, and beer 
on the bus.  Please make checks payable to: Holy Family Holy 
Name Society.  The bus will depart from Holy Family School 
parking lot at 3 p.m. sharp.  All sales are final.  Please contact 
Sam at 732-739-2442. 

MOTHER TERESA NEWS 
Catholic School’s Week 

Prepare to join us, here at Holy Family Church, for the opening of 
Catholic Schools Week on January 30, 2011 at the 9 AM Mass. Your 
support of Catholic Schools will enhance the life of their students 
both here in the Bayshore area and throughout the Diocese of 
Trenton. 

Catholic Schools Week Events 
Please join us on Sunday, January 30th for Little Science Explorer 
Day and Open House from 1:00-3:00 pm.  Monday, January 31st 
you can participate in the Brain Show and watch parishioners and 
students participate.  Thursday, February 3rd the school will host 
an Open House from 9:00 am until 11:00 am.  At 12:30 pm that 
day, senior citizens are invited to a free showing of the school’s 
drama club performance of “Aunt Maggity’s Dark and Stormy 
Night”. The play will also be performed at 7:00 pm Thursday 
evening.  For more information on the Catholic Schools Week 
events visit the school website at mtregional.com. 

Polar Plunge 
Thank you to everyone who donated to our MTRS plungers.  The 
school raised over $9,000 for the annual fund through the Polar 
Plunge. It was definitely a cold day but worth the plunge to help 
students receive a Catholic education. 

Alumni 
A letter was sent to alumni of the Bayshore Catholic Schools 
during the Advent season.  If you did not receive a letter and you 
are an alumni of Holy Family, Our Lady of Perpetual Help, Saint 
Agnes, Saint Ann, Saint Catherine or Saint Joseph then please 
contact MTRS via the website mtregional.com or by phone (732) 
291-1050.  The alumni committee is looking to plan future alumni 
events and involve alumni in keeping Catholic education 
available to the children of the Bayshore parishes. 

Holy Family Parish 
First Penance Service 

1:00 P.M. 
Sat., January 29, 2011 

Wednesday Religious Education Class 

STATE OF THE DIOCESE 
COMING IN THE MONITOR 

Watch your mailboxes ….for the annual State of the Diocese issue 
from The Monitor, set to be published mid-January! 
This special edition will include: 

 The Diocese of Trenton’s Annual Report:  A financial 
recap of the last fiscal year 

 Roll out of the 2011 Bishop’s Annual Appeal  
 A focus on Catholic education in the diocese 
 A number of must-have resources for all members of the 

diocese (online resources, Save the Date listing, and more)  


